
Dale Bickel

From;
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Jonathan Becker <jbecker@wslpfm.com >
Monday, April 16, 2018 1:32 PM
Dale Bickel
Re: WSLP-FM BSTA-20180416AAC

Dear Mr. Bickel;

The single bay antenna will be mounted on a pole, attached to a plenum on the roof of a building.

If you need anything else, please let me know.

Thank you,

Jonathan Becker

203-550-7111 (cell)

93 .3FM
P.O. Box 368

Lake Placid, NY 12946
USA

518.523.4900

518.523.4290 (Fax)

From: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov>

Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 at 1:02 PM

To: ionathan Becker <iBECKER@WSLPFM.COM >
Subject: WSLP-F M BSTA-20180416AAC

Mr. Becker:

Would you please provide us with some information on what the proposed STA antenna is to be mounted on?

Thank you. Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
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